
 
NOTICE  

OF 

 PUBLIC HEARING  

ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW # 3 OF 2020 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Town Board of the Town of 

Coeymans will hold a Public Hearing on April 23, 2020 beginning at 

6:30pm at Town Hall, 18 Russell Avenue, Ravena, NY concerning Proposed 

Local Law # 3 of 2020 as described below: 

 

A Local Law to propose a moratorium to stop the processing of applications 

for, and the issuance of any permits, certificates of occupancy and approvals 

for certain land uses relating to solar energy, including but not limited to 

solar farms. The moratorium is for a period of six (6) months, allowing the 

Town Board to analyze and determine potential appropriate revisions and 

amendments to the Town of Coeymans Zoning Code concerning this use. 

 

A copy of the Proposed Local Law is on file in the Town Clerk’s Office and 

is available on the Town website. 

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that all interested parties will be heard 

at this time and place. 

 
By Order of the Town Board 

Of the Town of Coeymans  

Cindy L. Rowzee 

Town Clerk 

 
 

 


